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ALL Attention Sophomores and Juniors. Are you interested in being a Peer Leader for the 22-23

school year? If so, please add your name to the sign up sheet outside of room D203 for group

interviews. The interview will be held June 3rd & June 6th, but come sign up now!

As a reminder, there are still spots available in our summer learning and enrichment programs.

Consider signing up today!

1. Click on this link

2. Scroll to the 9-12 tab and click

3. Choose the Enrichment Tab for open enrollment courses (i.e. Jazz Dance, Outdoor Adventure,

Engineering, etc.)

4. Choose the Academic Programs Tab then click on Preparation for courses based on grade

level preparatory programs for next year (i.e. College Essay Writing, AP World Institute,

Extended Essay

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom

regularly for important updates and reminders!

Please click on the link to view the June Exam Schedule and Bus Schedule.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

●     Attendance: 630-3117 or 630-3118

●     Guidance: 630-3101

●     Nurse: 630-3123

●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade The Harrison High School Guidance Office will be hosting a presentation for parents/guardians on

Wednesday, May 25th at 7:45 am in the guidance classroom. This presentation is designed to

provide information for international families and families with a first generation college

student. It will cover the basics of what colleges in the United States are evaluating when reviewing an

application and an overview of the college application process in the United States. Please consider

attending if your student is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11.

Please RSVP to Lauren Ciallella at ciallellal@harrisoncsd.org or 914.630.3101 by Monday, May 23.

Materials and translators will be available in Spanish and Japanese.

10th Grade The Harrison High School Guidance Office will be hosting a presentation for parents/guardians on

Wednesday, May 25th at 7:45 am in the guidance classroom. This presentation is designed to

https://www.harrisoncsd.org/district/news-and-information/learning-from-home/2022-k-12-summer-rlearning-nolinks
https://www.harrisoncsd.org/district/news-and-information/learning-from-home/2022-k-12-summer-rlearning-nolinks
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1652790591/harrisoncsdorg/dgkofo80s1ixeudcg8kw/June2022ExamScheduleandBusSchedule.pdf


provide information for international families and families with a first generation college

student. It will cover the basics of what colleges in the United States are evaluating when reviewing an

application and an overview of the college application process in the United States. Please consider

attending if your student is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11.

Please RSVP to Lauren Ciallella at ciallellal@harrisoncsd.org or 914.630.3101 by Monday, May 23.

Materials and translators will be available in Spanish and Japanese.

11th Grade The Harrison High School Guidance Office will be hosting a presentation for parents/guardians on

Wednesday, May 25th at 7:45 am in the guidance classroom. This presentation is designed to

provide information for international families and families with a first generation college

student. It will cover the basics of what colleges in the United States are evaluating when reviewing an

application and an overview of the college application process in the United States. Please consider

attending if your student is currently in grade 9, 10, or 11.

Please RSVP to Lauren Ciallella at ciallellal@harrisoncsd.org or 914.630.3101 by Monday, May 23.

Materials and translators will be available in Spanish and Japanese.

12th  Grade Students Who Need Help Completing the FAFSA and TAP Applications Can Drop into HESC's

Virtual Lounge!

● Beginning February 2, HESC representatives will be available every Wednesday, 3:00-6:00

pm, at our virtual drop-in lounge to answer questions about the FAFSA and TAP applications.

● Students and parents must create their own FSA IDs and each student and one parent need

FSA IDs to electronically sign and submit the FAFSA.

● Links to each Wednesday's Drop-in Lounge are found at StartHereGetThere.ny.gov/dropin.

SCHOLARSHIPS

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th

Grade

COLLEGE VISITS

For a complete list of college visits, please visit Naviance.

https://clicktime.symantec.com/38QioZSi2rwZnee3q7ZqkGj6xn?u=https%3A%2F%2Fstartheregetthere.ny.gov%2Fdropin
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

